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  The renowned Kruger Brothers will be playing May 12 at 6 p.m., an event not to be missed
according to Susan Annas.   

    The $15 admission will benefit the Caldwell Memorial Hospital Foundation, and Annas said
the money will be used for new beds at the hospital. That’s not the only reason to come to the
concert, however. According to Annas, the Krugers know how to put on a good show. For ticket
information, contact Annas at 828-757-5525.   
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